
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.cacd.uscourts.gov. 

G-15 (08/16) Notice from the Clerk  Removal date: September 16, 2024 
 

On Friday, September 13, 2024, the Customer Service Window at the First Street 
Courthouse as well as the Intake, Records and Fiscal Departments in all three divisions of 
the Central District of California will be closed from 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m.  For 
emergency filings only, please contact the Intake Department staff as follows: 
 

Western Division, Los Angeles 
Civil (213) 894-3535 

Criminal (213) 894-8288 
 

Eastern Division, Riverside 
Call (951) 328-4450 

 
Southern Division, Santa Ana 

Call (714) 514-7049 or (714) 949-5209 
 

Regular service hours will resume on Monday, September 16, 2024.  Thank you for 
your cooperation. 
 

 

Brian D. Karth 
District Court Executive/Clerk of Court 

September 9, 2024 


